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Dear Sirs,

COPY.

Llond's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

19th May, 1939,

With reference to your memorandum of the 3rd

instant respecting the me.s. "PIONER", I may say that

letter "P" of the new Register Book will be going to press
on the 2nd proximo and it will therefore be necessary for
me to be advised by that date whether the work of demolition
has actually commenced, as in that case the vessel should
of course be omitted from the Reprint,

I shall awalt a further communication from you

regarding this case at the time stated,

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.,

Lloyd's Register
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